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Alan Bain
Our new Treasurer Elect

We are very pleased to welcome Alan to our team, he will be 
our new treasurer, and will be officially appointed at the next 
Annual General Meeting.

Read below his biography:

Alan Bain, is a Chartered Accountant who qualified in 1992 
and is a member of the Institute of Chartered Accountants of 
Scotland (ICAS)and holds a Bachelor’s degree in Accounting 
from the University of Abertay, Dundee.

Alan joined Butterfield Guernsey in 2007 and is currently 
Chief Financial Officer and has responsibility for Financial, 
Management and Regulatory Reporting together with 
broader management responsibilities for the Group in 
Guernsey.  He also acts as Chief Financial Officer for 
Butterfield’s Global Trust business.  His prior experience 
includes senior roles at Financial Services companies in the 
UK and Channel Islands including Lloyds TSB, Deutsche 
Bank and Standard Life.

Outside of work, Alan is married to Ellen, a nurse and has 3 
children and loves playing golf and is a ‘sports nut’ but is also 
interested in current affairs and technology.

Alan hopes to bring his business knowledge and financial 
expertise in assisting the GDA in fulfilling its short and 
medium term objectives and putting something back into the 
Guernsey community that has been his family’s home for the 
last 10 years.

We look forward to welcoming Alan to the Guernsey 
Disability Alliance team.

To contct alan please email 

treasurer@gda.org.gg


